
BOARD RECAP — April 20, 2021 Meeting 

 

 

On Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees held a board meeting 

in Building One of Central Services’ auditorium located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South 

Carolina. The board put some special safeguards into place to comply with the CDC’s COVID-19 masking and 

social distancing recommendations. 

The meeting opened at 6 p.m. in the auditorium. The board promptly voted to enter executive session to discuss 

employment recommendations for 2021–2022. The executive session took place in the auditorium. The Board 

of Trustees resumed the public portion of its meeting in the auditorium at 7 p.m. 

During the board meeting, the board approved: 

• the April 20 Board Meeting agenda. 

• minutes of the March 2 and 16, 2021 Board Meetings. 

• 14 certified recommendations for the 2021–2022 school year. 

• 1,961 certified renewals for the 2021–2022 school year. 

• 1 administrator recommendation for the 2021–2022 school year. 

During the board meeting, the board heard: 

• the first reading of the 2021–2022 General Fund Operating Budget presented by Chief Operations Officer 

Jeff Salters. 

• an update from Superintendent Gregory D. Little, ED.D. 

During the board meeting, the board received the following reports: 

• Monthly General Fund Financial Report — March 2021 

• Monthly General Fund Budget Transfers — March 2021 

• Monthly Capital Projects Report — March 2021 

• Monthly Unauthorized Procurements Report — March 2021 


